
                                   21st   Sunday in Ordinary Time   ST JUDE THE APOSTLE       2017
Recently Deceased 

Desmond Malcolmson 

Joe Farrell 

Anniversaries 
Christy Keogh 

Grainne O'Callaghan Mc Garry 

Julie Ann Monaghan 

Peggy Mc Farlane

Bridget Dorris 

Allen Keogh 

Tessie O'Regan 

Frances Kiernan 

Jack Lyons

Marie Morgan 

Kitty Brennan 

Months Mind 

Ivy Tighe

Tuesday Divine Mercy Holy hour takes 
place each Tuesday   from 3pm to 4pm    

Daily Adoration takes place on Monday from 
7pm to 9pm , Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday 
from 10.00am to 11.00am . Friday from 10.00am 
to 4.30pm ( Benidiction on 1st Friday after 
9.30am Mass ) Saturday 10.30 am

Next Friday 1st September is the First 
Friday of the month. Mass on the day 
will be offered for all those whose 
names are on the parish Altar List of 
the Dead. Benidiciation will take place
after the 9.30am Mass followed by 
Adoration until 1pm 

Can  you sing? Would you like to use your
voice to praise God  ? We are seeking new
members for our Adult Choir who sing at

our  10.00 Mass each Sunday if you would
be interested in joining the choir pease

leave your name and contact details into
the office or sacristy after any of our

Masses over the next few weekends the
Choir practice on a Thursday evening from

September to June or you can talk to
Victoria after our 10.00am or 11.30am

Mass any  Sunday for more information 

Cosy Corner Cafe located in St Jude's Pastoral
Centre open Monday to Friday from 9.00am
to 3.00pm serving breakfast all day  lunch

from 12.00pm to 2.30pm  & homemade
scones & cakes all day  all items available for

take away come and sample our tasty
homemade treats.

Please note Cosy Corner closed Sundays for
July & August 

 Society of St Vincent De Paul 
Annual Clothing Appeal 
 The Society is seeking your help in its 
Annual Clothing Appeal the Appeal is for 
Clean Good Quality Clothes, Bedclothes, 
Curtains, Shoes etc. Empty Bags are 
available  in the Church Porch at all 
Masses this weekend please return your 
full bags to  any of our Masses next 
weekend for collection by the Society 
The Society is very conscious of the 
tremendous support given by the 
Parishioners of this Parish for your 
charitable works ovver the years. They 
would like to thank you mort sincerely on 
behalf of those you have helped.

Registration & Tickets 
for WMOF2018 Registration for the World 
Meeting of families in 2018 is now open. Visit 
the Tickets 
Section on www.worldmeeting2018.ie  to 
access information on the different type of 
tickets and 
registration available.  Accommodation booking
is also available online at time of registration 
through the same booking form on 
the website. 
 National Novena at Knock:  From 14th -
22nd August speakers, workshops, Mass and a 
Witness Walk at the National Novena.  Among 
those taking part are Archbishop Diarmuid 
Martin, Dr. Mary Healy, Fr. Seamus Enright, 
CSsR, Fr. Michael Cussack, CSsR, Marty 
Morrissey, Rev. Kevin O’Gorman, Bernadette 
McNeive, Darren Cawley, Rt Rev. Patrick Rooke, 
Prof. Salvador Ryan, Most Rev. Philip Boyce, Fr. 
Daniel O’Leary, Bishop Kevin Doran,  as well as 
Dr. Aoife McGrath, Fr. Timothy Bartlett, 
Secretary General for the WMOF2018, Maria 
Steen and Cora Sherlock. Talks and workshops 
will be held every day.   For more information 
email: mariahunt@knockshrine.ie  - 
see www.knockshrine.ie

 Our Next Baptism Course for the 
parents of all children who will be 
baptised here during September 
will take place on Monday next 28th

August at 8pm in Room 1 in the 
Parish Centre.

Healing Mass Church of 
St.Colmcille Knocklyon 

Wednesday 20th Sept at 
10.30am Celebrant Bishop 
Eamonn Walsh  all are 
welcome.

This Weekends Church Gate 
Collection is in aid of Our 
Lady's Children Hospital 
Research Centre 

‘Stress Matters’ is an 8 week program that 
looks at the many aspects of stress and 
anxiety in our lives today. While stress is an 
important aspect of day-to-day living, in 
some cases, it can deprive us of joy in our 
lives and our ability to thrive.

This program looks at the causes of stress, 
what happens to us on an individual level 
and what we can do to reduce its impact and
improve our quality of life. The course is 
designed to show you how to monitor your 
own stress response, how to recognise and 
respond to your personal stress ‘triggers’ 
and to equip you with a range of stress 
reducing techniques.

Invest in yourself, become more self aware 
and give yourself an opportunity to live your 
life to its fullest potential.

Next start-up date is Thursday 14th Sept 
2017 in Room 1 in the Pastoral Centre, 
9.15am – 10.45am.  The 8 week program 
costs €15 per week, payable as a booking 
deposit of €60 to secure a place and a 
second €60 payable on or before 14th 
September 2017.

The program is run by Mary Hamill, a 
qualified integrative psychotherapist 
accredited with Irish Council of 
Psychotherapists (ICP).

For further details or to make an enquiry you 
can contact Mary by email at mary@mbhcp.ie 
or mobile – 087 6317497

Volunteers Needed: For a small study aiming to 
find out from parents what their experience was 
of communicating with their children about a 
parent dying from cancer. Our hope is that the 
information we learn from the study will help us 
to improve how we support other parents facing 
this challenge. If you are interested in finding out 
more about this study, please contact the 
researcher, Rachel Millar, at Our Lady’s Hospice & 

Care Services  - 01 4986203.  Thank You. 

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127
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